
TOWNSHIP OF NORTH
FAYETTE

PUBLIC NOTICE
PROPOSED FY 2025
ANNUAL BUDGET

The Fiscal Year 2025 Proposed
Annual  Budget  for  the
Township of North Fayette will
be  available  for  public
inspection  beginning
Wednesday,  November  20,
2024.  The  proposed  budget
can  be  examined  at  the
Municipal Building, located at
400  North  Branch  Road,
Oakdale,  PA,  15071,  during
regular  business  hours.   On
Tuesday, November 26, 2024,
at 7:00 PM, at the Municipal
Building,  the  Board  of
Supervisors  will  inform  and
take public comment on the
proposed  budget  at  its
regularly  scheduled  public
meeting.   On  Tuesday,
December 10,  2024, at  7:00
PM, at the Municipal Building,
the Board of Supervisors will
consider and may adopt the
proposed  budget  during  its
regularly  scheduled  public
meeting  or  at  a  duly
scheduled  public  meeting
thereafter.   Per  state  law,
municipal  budgets  must  be
adopted  no  later  than
December  31,  2024.   In
compliance  with  the
Americans  with  Disabilities
Act,  if  you  require  special
assistance to participate in a
public meeting, please contact
the  Department  of
Administration  at  (724)
693-3118. Notification at least
forty-eight (48) hours prior to
the  meeting  will  allow  the
Township to make reasonable
arrangements  to  ensure
accessibility.

Andrew Hartwell, AICP
Assistant Township

Manager/
Director, Budget & Finance


